





We are thrilled to share that our nursery children had a fantastic Water Day! Their joy and laughter echoed as they engaged in various water activities, making it a memorable and enriching experience for all.



The students of Year 1 had a wonderful time participating in the Christmas Donation Assembly. Oth December



The Year 2 choir participated in the carol service that was held at the Cathedral of Christ the 06th December Living Saviour.

May this season of love be the beginning of a blessed and peaceful year ahead. Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

2nd Term Commences - 10th January 2024

